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	FAA, MMAC, AMA-220

P.O. Box 25082

Oklahoma City, OK  73125



January 16, 2007
Dear Participant:

On behalf of the Aircraft Certification Service, the Transport Airplane Directorate, and the FAA Academy, we invite FAA Designees and Aircraft Industry representatives who work with Aircraft Certification to attend a presentation of the FAA Part 21 Seminar (Course #27903).

The seminar will be held at the:

	          Scottsdale Hilton Resort & Villas
          6333 North Scottsdale Rd
          Scottsdale, AZ 85250
          (480) 948-7750
	Seminar Dates: Feb. 13 - 15, 2007

Time:  8:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. daily

[Participants must attend all 3 days for credit]


This training is based on the Part 21 course that is part of the curriculum for FAA Aircraft Certification Service personnel (including Aviation Safety Engineers, Aviation Safety Inspectors, and Flight Test Pilots), but is tailored to the needs and interests of industry for a common understanding of Part 21 requirements.  
Attendees need to make their own overnight hotel arrangements if needed.  The hotel is not providing any special group rate.  To make hotel reservations, please call the hotel at (480) 948-7750.  Further information regarding this hotel can be found at:

Hilton Scottsdale Arizona Hotel - Scottsdale Resort - Scottsdale, AZ Hotels
To enroll in this seminar please call Madeline Clevenger at (405) 954-7890.  Cost to attend the seminar is $291.45.  For confirmation of enrollment, payment must be made.  Enrollment is limited to 100 participants, on a first-come, first-serve basis.  Check-in at the seminar will begin at 7:00 am on the first day.

If you have any questions, please call me at (405) 954-7893 or Madeline Clevenger at 

(405) 954-7890.

Sincerely,

Nathan Leonard

Nathan Leonard
  FAA Part 21 Seminar Course Manager

http://www.academy.jccbi.gov/ama200/27903/
